
 

 

 

 

18th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

If school closes work will be provided for our children either on paper or via the 

website class pages.  (www.st-aidans.co.uk)  There are also website links that can 

help your child learn from home.  We will send packs to those children who are 

already at home and self –isolating. Be assured that the children’s absence will be 

authorised in these circumstances. Packs will be sent home by the end of the week.  

We have received information that churches will be closed from Friday – this will 

obviously be very distressing for all of our community and in particular as we are in 

Lent and building up to the great feast of Easter.  Please pray for our community in 

Wythenshawe. 

These are very difficult times and we all need to work together and look after each 

other. 

Information and advice is changing daily – I will keep you informed.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sarah Yates 

 

Love God, Love One Another 

 

  

   

http://www.st-aidans.co.uk/

